
 

 

07 January 2013 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

PP Ref: 02368519 - Proposed Front Enclosure & Alterations to Existing Dwelling 

21 Park Square East, London, NW1 4LH 
 

Please find enclosed planning and listed building consent applications submitted on behalf of 

our client Mrs Dzhansari Umarova for a front enclosure and other alterations to the existing 

dwelling. 
 

For the purposes of future correspondence, as specified on the application form, the agent 

for this application is: 
 

 Mira Esposito 

Mira A - Architecture & Engineering Ltd 

Regent’s Place 

338 Euston Road 

London 

NW1 3BT 

 

The application comprises: 
 

• The application form and ownership certificate duly completed; 

 

• A cheque for £172 as payment of the requisite fee, sent with a hard copy of this 

letter; 

 

• The following plans prepared by Mira A Architecture and Engineering: 
 

o 01 Location Plan 

o 02 Existing & Proposed Lower Ground Floor Plans 

o 03 Existing Ground & First Floor Plans 

o 04 Existing First & Second Floor Plans 

o 05 Existing Third & Roof Plans 

o 06 Existing Front & Rear Elevations 

o 07 Section A-A Existing 

o 08 Section A-A Proposed 

o 09 Section C-C Existing 

o 10 Section C-C Proposed 
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• A Planning, Design and Access Statement prepared by Bell Cornwell LLP; 

 

• A Heritage Statement prepared by Grant Audley-Miller; 

 

• A completed CIL Additional Information Form. 

 

We trust this is in order and look forward to receiving confirmation of the registration of this 

application shortly. 

 

Yours faithfully 

BELL CORNWELL LLP 

 

 

 

 

REBEKAH JUBB 

Partner 

 

DD: 01256 382 039 

rjubb@bell-cornwell.co.uk 




